


How will McDonalds stop the B Line commuters parking in the McDonald’s and causing more
stress and impact on parking in our current streets. McDonalds is proposing to reduce the
current few parking spaces on Roseberry street impacting the exiting businesses and moving
their business users into the local/neighbouring streets.

I urge council to review the significant traffic impact; and flow on problems to neighbours.

The rubbish that occurs in the streets and is in the neighbouring streets from those eating and
dumping McDonald’s rubbish bags- who will clean these up? Who will manage the already full
garbage buns, when their rubbish becomes the problem for all of us neighbours.

Please do not let this happen to Manly vale home owners, tenants and the community of
Manly Vale.




